

September 18, 2023

Oklahoma Opioid Abatement Board c/o Office of the Attorney General ATTN: Thomas Schneider 313 NE 21st St. Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Dear Members of the Board:

This letter serves as notification that the City of Broken Arrow intends to submit an opioid abatement grant award application. The City Council will formally vote on October 17th to authorize the undersigned to submit this letter of intent on its behalf.

In support of its letter of intent, the City of Broken Arrow submits the following information:

1. Contact Information for the Designated Representative for the City of Broken Arrow:

Brandon C. Berryhill
Chief of Police
1101 North 6th Street
Broken Arrow, OK 74012
bberryhill@brokenarrowok.gov
(918) 451-8211

2. Contact Information for the Chief Financial Officer for the City of Broken Arrow:

Cynthia Arnold
Finance Director
200 South First Street
Broken Arrow, OK 74012
carnold@brokenarrowok.gov
(918) 259-7000 ext. 5411

3. Population for the City of Broken Arrow: 117,911 - 07/01/2022 census

Sincerely,

Brandon C. Berryhill Chief of Police